
Cooktown Discovery Festival 
FIREWORKS EXCLUSION ZONE

5.30pm-8.30pm, Saturday June 15 2019
All boat users are reminded there is an exclusion zone on Saturday, June 
15, from 5.30pm-8.30pm, for the Cooktown Discovery Festival fireworks. 
Boat users must not moor or boat within the exclusion zone, which is a 
200m diameter circle adjacent to Bicentennial Park, as depicted in the 

below map. 

For more information, please contact 
Cook Shire Council’s Tourism and Events 
team via email at mail@cook.qld.gov.au 
or phone on 4069 5444.


